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23 rd January, 1 9 3 0 ,

Professor * C, Quayle, 
Haedonald Collage, uo.

Bear Professor Quayle,

In reply to your letter of 
the 17th instant, I am attaching herewith a 
copy of the letter I hare had from Bean Barton, 
to ’.hâm, naturally, I referred your communica­
tion.

I am not at all indifferent 
research work in which your Department 

can oo-oporato, and I shall help and encourage 
whonevor it is possible for me to do so. 
However, I respectfully suggest that you take 
up the matter with your Deanj and, also, I 
would like you to be able to assure me that 
you had consulted Dr, Bvo, the Chairman of 
the Department of Physics for tho whole 
University,

to

I shall bo glad to hear
more on tho subject.

Ever yours faithfully.
■

Prlncipal,


